
What is 
IBEW PAC?
International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers 
Political Action Committee

The IBEW PAC collects voluntary contributions from 
U.S. IBEW members and local unions to support 
pro-labor candidates, ballot initiatives, and legislation.

Questions?
Please email us at PAC@ibew.org 
or call 202-728-6046

ADDITIONAL RESOURCES

Website:  
www.ibewgov.org

Check-Off

Get involved with IBEW PAC

Donate at 
Conferences/Meetings

› Contributions made to the
IBEW PAC at conferences
or meetings are credited to
your local union, so you are
essentially donating directly
to your local union Political
Action Committee.

› Local unions can have political
check-off in place, a voluntary
program that allows members to
contribute to the PAC through
deductions from their paycheck,
vacation fund, or bank account.
For info on setting up a political
check-off, use this QR Code or
visit www.ibewgov.org/ibew-pac/

IBEW PAC 
Contribution Center

› Use the QR code or visit
www.ibew.org/ibewpac
to go to the IBEW PAC
Contribution Center where
you can make a one-time
contribution or sign up for
reoccurring contributions.

The hub for all IBEW political contributions, 
the IBEW PAC empowers the Government 
Affairs Department to impact decisions that 
affect IBEW members by driving a policy 
agenda that prioritizes IBEW members.

The IBEW PAC is bipartisan and supports labor 
friendly candidates from both sides of the 
political aisle.

Your local union officers decide how member 
contributions to the IBEW PAC should be spent.

The IBEW PAC is funded through voluntary 
contributions from hundreds of thousands of IBEW 
members throughout the United States. National 
treasury money is NOT contributed directly to 
candidates for office.
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